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Dear

Under the new Block Exemption Regulations 461/2010 as well as 330/2010,
there is no need to declare our products as done in the past under the regime
of the Directive 1400/2002.

With the new directives being in force the law does not differentiate
anymore between "original spare parts"/ "spare parts of matching quality"
and any other spare part.

Nevertheless when it comes to the quality of our products we can state that
all Monroe® aftermarket shock absorbers are manufactured utilizing the
same technologies and expertise as for the Original Equipment components
and, therefore, substantially meet the same quality and production standards
as applied for the manufacturing of the Original Equipment components.

A.Vanroye
Technical Director AM
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Brussels , 7 June 2011
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